
 
Contact: Heather Sanders 
Direct Dial: 01934 634907 
E-mail: heather.sanders@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Date:  13 November 2019  
 
 
**Re-arrangement of meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Audit Committee 14 November 2019 
 
Following consultation with the Chairman and the Leader of the Council the above 
meeting has been cancelled.  Arrangements are in place to agree the re-arranged date 
and this will be notified shortly.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
 
 
 
 
To Members of the Committee:  
 

Councillors John Cato (Chairman), Geoffrey Richardson (Vice-Chairman), Sandra 
Hearne, Marcia Pepperall, Richard Westwood  
 


